Valentina Cenic

From: |
Sent: 07 August 2025 13:46

To: Valentina Cenic

Subject: Re: SPICE FUSION RESTAURANT

Hi Valentina ,

Answered below your questions

| have received an email from our Legal Team, asking if | could clarify in what capacity Mr Arvind
Faquir is applying for the premises licence (they realise he also is going to be a DPS for the premises).

There is a “’Spice Fusion 1 ltd”” on the Company’s House, but Mr Faquir is not connected with this one
—neisnotadirector. This is correct.

| can see we have a “ Gallus Restaurant” where Mr Faquir is a PLH together with Mrs Faquir —
according to our records —l assume this is still the case?

This is the case currently ,however a premises licence transfer and dps
change application is being done this MONTH

Clearly, Mr Faquir is more than entitled to apply in his own, but we need to be clear in what capacity
and what his connection to the business is.

If you could let me know, please.

He will only be premises licence holder /dps at 26 MELTON ROAD

Hope this helps, Please let me know if any otherissues. Thankyou

Reiards



